
 

 

MINUTES 
 

Demolition Review Committee 
Meeting 09/25/2023 
 
D. Choate called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. at the Rye Town Hall. 
Present were: David Choate, Elizabeth Sanborn, Jay Longtin (alternate), Frank Lagana and the 
owners of the property under review, Max Sink and Joyce Kozlowski.  Two other owners were 
also present, but their names were not recorded. 
 
Review of 08/02/23 Minutes - E. Sanborn moved, F. Lagana 2nd. Unanimous approval. 
 
Purpose: Request for review application for 89 Cable Road demolition. 
 
D. Choate recapped the previous work session with the owners and the subsequent site walk.  
Plans for the new house were reviewed and questions asked. 
 
After discussion,  J. Longtin moved that the house is not historically important, nor architectur-
ally significant, and he takes no exception to issuing the permit.  E. Sanborn 2nd. Unanimous 
approval. 
 
D. Choate will notify the Building Inspector of the decision. 
 
There was no further discussion. 
 
E. Sanborn moved that we adjourn the meeting.   J. Longtin 2nd.  Unanimous approval. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:21 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Elizabeth Sanborn 


